Vacant City Council Position

Sylvania City Council President Mark Frye will vacate his City Council seat effective December
31, 2024 to become Mayor. In accordance with the Sylvania City Charter, Council has thirty (30)
days to make an appointment for that vacant seat. If the vacancy is not filled within thirty (30)
days, the Mayor shall fill it by appointment.

The remaining term of this City Council seat runs until December 31, 2027. Qualifications for
City Council are in the City Charter which is available on our website at
www.cityofsylvania.com. The compensation for a member of Council is currently $15,460.00
per year, rather than the $360.00 stated in the original 1961 City Charter. Any resident qualified
and interested in the open seat should forward his or her resume and letter of interest to: Laura
Bigelow, Clerk of Council, 6730 Monroe St., Suite 203, Sylvania, OH 43560 or e-mail:
Ibigelow(@cityofsylvania.com. All resumes and letters of interest need to be received no later
than 12:00 p.m. on Friday, January 10, 2025.
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